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 MIDWEST FOODS HAS NOT DISTRIBUTED ITEMS INVOLVED IN THIS RECALL 

CDC, public health and regulatory officials in several states, and the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) are 
investigating a multistate outbreak of Listeria monocytogenes infections linked to enoki mushrooms.

On March 9, 2020, Sun Hong Foods, Inc. recalled all enoki mushrooms imported from Korea (Republic of Korea). The 
firm recalled product after the Michigan Department of 

Agriculture and Rural Development found that a sample of these 
mushrooms was positive for Listeria monocytogenes.

Enoki mushrooms from Sun Hong Foods were sold in 7.05 
oz/200 g clear plastic packaging with a green label; Sun Hong 
Foods, Inc. is labeled on the back of the packaging underneath 
the bar code. These products can also be 
identified by the UPC code: 7 426852 625810. Enoki 
mushrooms are white, with long stems and small caps.

Recalled product was sold to distributors in California, Florida, 
Illinois, Oregon, and Texas; and was sold to the following 
retailers: J&L Supermarket, Jusgo Supermarket, ZTao Market, 
New Sang Supermarket, Galleria Market. This distribution 
information has been confirmed by the firm, but product could 
have been distributed further, reaching additional states and 
retail locations.

Consumers should not eat and should check their refrigerators 
and throw away any recalled enoki mushrooms from Sun Hong Foods, Inc.

Restaurants and retailers should not sell or serve recalled enoki mushrooms distributed by Sun Hong Foods, Inc.

At this time, high risk groups, including the elderly, people with weakened immune systems or chronic diseases, 
pregnant women and their newborn babies, should not eat enoki mushrooms from Korea (Republic of Korea), even 
if they were not part of the Sun Hong Foods, Inc. recall.

The investigation is ongoing and additional information will be provided as soon as it becomes available.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our Customer Service Line 773.927.8870 or our 

Food Safety Line 262.842.7078

For more information please visit fda.gov 

https://www.fda.gov/food/outbreaks-foodborne-illness/outbreak-investigation-listeria-monocytogenes-mushrooms-march-2020

